[image: C:\Users\madhur.NASSCOM\Documents\My Work\Website Updates\Logos\Updated Specs\RGB-NASSCOM_resized.jpg]
NASSCOM invites suggestions for pre-budget memorandum 2017-18

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Annual Union Budget exercise is round the corner. The IT industry last year received significant attention during the consultations, where the Finance Minister had met with Industry in a dedicated session, in addition to the meeting with Revenue Secretary and his team.  In order to capitalize on the opportunity of upcoming pre-budget consultations we are inviting your inputs for legislative changes that are critical for businesses and the IT sector.

The issues maybe presented in the following format with a clear segregation into Direct and Indirect taxes, by September 10, 2016 at policyquery@nasscom.in.

	Name 
	

	Company 
	

	NASSCOM member Y/N
	

	Contact details
	

	Direct tax issue 
	Impact (both at industry level and individual company level)
	Recommendations with justifications

	
	
	

	
	
	

	Indirect tax issue 
	Impact (both at industry level and individual company level)
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